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1. Guest lecture on Ethical Hacking 

 

 
 
The guest lecture on ethical hacking was held on 14th of August 2019 in 

St Andrews College by Mr. Rizwan Sheikh. He is a prominent 

Information Security Researcher and Cyber Crime Consultant with more 

than 9 years of experience in the meadow of Ethical Hacking, 135 

students from B.com attended the guest lecture The students learnt how 

to use the brute force which is a software used while hacking and they 

were also given a guideline which make accounts safe from hacking. 
 

 

 

 



2. Mathematics online quiz 

 

 

Mathematics online quiz was conducted on 28August 2019. 97 students 

took part actively. Participants submitted their responses on their cell 

phones. Their scores were calculated by the online system & displayed 

immediately on the projector. Certificates were awarded to winners. 

Students enjoyed this paperless quiz. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



2018-2019 
Mathematics and Statistics Association of St. Andrew’s College has 

organized two events in the year 2018-2019 as per the interest of the 

students. 

1. Mathematics Online Quiz 

 

Mathematics online quiz was conducted on 28 September 2018. 65 

students of F.Y.B.Com took part actively. Participants submitted their 

responses on their cell phones. Their scores were calculated by the 

online system & displayed immediately on the projector. Certificates 

were awarded to winners. Students enjoyed this paperless quiz. 

 

2. Snake and Ladder Quiz Mania 

 

 



Snake and ladder quiz mania was conducted on 1 March 2019 in A.V. 

room. 60 Students of F.Y.B.Com took part actively. There were three 

rounds Paper-Pen, Audio-Visual and Snake & Ladder game 

respectively. Certificates and Cash prizes were awarded to the winner 

 

2017-2018 
Mathematics and Statistics Association of St. Andrews College has 

organised two events in the year 2017-2018 as per the interest of the 

students. 

 

1. Mathematics online quiz 

 

Mathematics online quiz was conducted on 20 Jan 2018. 64 students 

took part actively. Participants submitted their responses on their cell 

phones. Their scores were calculated by the online system & displayed 

immediately on the projector. Cash prizes were awarded to winners. 

Students enjoyed this paperless quiz. 

 

2. Guest lecture 

 

On 11 Feb 2018 there was a guest lecture given by Dr. Anjum Ara 

Ahmad, Rizvi College of Arts, and Science & Commerce. She gave the 

lecture on “How Statistics can be used in day to day activities”. She 

highlighted the importance & various applications of the statistics. 
 


